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On Friday 6 December we welcomed some volunteers from The Prince’s Trust to Woodstock Residential Care Home to spend

time with our residents in the morning.

The young group played lots of games and had a great time chatting with our ladies and gents.

Encouraging residents to bring out their competitive sides, they played a variety of ball games, ping pong, bowling and dominoes.
One of our ladies, Hazel, taught four of The Prince’s Trust members how to play dominoes and loved passing on her knowledge.

It was lovely to have the volunteers at our Home and we hope they come to visit us again.
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